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WBCPCR’s initiative for children in the time of lockdown 
 
 
 
The West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights has launched a Helpline 
for children under stress amid the lockdown. If children feel stressed or face any 
mental health problem, they or their guardians may consult the doctors & professionals 
whose numbers are given in Helpline chart issued by the Commission. These doctors, 
physicians & professionals have extended their support for the sake of children. This 
support will be available over the phone and is free of cost. 
 
This list has already been circulated to all the District Officials, police stations in 
Kolkata & West Bengal. 
 
Please find the Helpline Number list & circulate through your media for keeping 
children safe. 
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